ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

P.O. Box: 52232, DUBAI - U.A.E.

Tel.: +(971) 4 3370252 Fax: +(971) 4 3368119 E-mail: maryscol@emirates.net.ae website: www.stmarysdubai.com



مدرسة القديسة مريم الكاثوليكية الثانوية

maryscol@emirates.net.ae : بريد الكتروني www.stmarysdubai.com : موقع ويب

هاتف : ۳۳۷۰۲۵۲ ؛ ۹۷۱ + فاکس : ۳۳٦۸۱۱۹ ؛ ۹۷۱

OUR REF:.....

TRN: 100259955100003

DATE: Tuesday, 6TH February 2018

·TO: ALL PARENTS - IMPORTANT HEALTH UPDATE

Dear Parents,

Greetings from St. Marys. We would like to make all parents aware that if you observe any rashes on your child especially on the hands, feet and mouth areas, kindly do not delay in consulting with a doctor and kindly do not send the child to school if you have observed the same. In the case of HFMD, the cases are most contagious during the first week of the illness. Children must remain at home until symptoms are resolved, and will be permitted to return to school provided they are deemed fit by a doctor and a *fitness certificate* has been provided by the said doctor. Children are advised to wash their hands thoroughly and avoid rubbing their eyes or mouth as the virus can be transmitted through body fluids.

We would also like to remind all parents that children running a temperature/ fever must **NOT BE SENT TO SCHOOL ON ANY ACCOUNT.**

Yours sincerely

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph

(Principal)

P.O. BOX 52232

P.O. BOX 52232

OUBAI - U.A.E.